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Public Notice 

 

This is in continuation of the earlier public notice posted on the www.ssapunjab.org 

on 22-12-2022 vide which applications were sought from the principals working in 

government schools in Punjab till 26-12-2022 for a five-day training programme to 

be carried out through international institutes like Principals’ Academy, Singapore 

and NIEI, Singapore.  

As many eligible candidates could not apply, it is decided on the basis of requests 

being received from many principals to extend the date of application for these 

training programmes till 30-12-2022.  
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